From the Editors ...

Publishing Number Three, the Fall issue, to coincide with Mextesol's Third Annual Convention, the MEXTESOL JOURNAL must now be counted one of the major accomplishments during the tenure of President Enrique Gutiérrez. Other goals have been reached in the past year: an impressive increase in membership and in Mextesol chapters; the revision of the By-laws; the regular publication of the Newsletter by Kamila Knap; but the editors of the JOURNAL take special pride in the founding and survival of this publication. It has been hard work for a group of dedicated people, at times a drain on their time and energies. But we feel it has been worth it. The JOURNAL has given a new impulse to the professional concerns of English Language Teaching in Mexico. Your continued support, in the form of membership renewal, conference attendance, and, of course, in contributions to its pages assures its future.

## Acknowledgements...

The following persons or organizations contributed either their labor or their critical support in ways without which the journal could not have been printed and distributed.

Dr. Robert B. Young, Director of IMNRC, where this issue was printed.

Barbara Langworthy, Sub-Director of Administration of IMNRC. Sr. José Centeno, in charge of printing at IMNRC.

Sritas. Estela Zamora and Concepción Romero who typed the manuscript, also of IMNRC.

Dr. Jacqueline Hodgson, Director of C. E. U. of Univ. of the Américas, México, D. F.

CENLEMEX and Enrique Gutiérrez; MEXTESOL Secretarial Assistant Gladys Gudiño. Instituto Harmon Hall.

University of the Americas and President Fernando Macías-Rendón, Dean Jas Reuter, Prof. Elizabeth Elmer, Srita. Sofía Rosales.

Special mention must also be made of Josephine Claudio, our talented Associate Editor, who worked long hours, including weekends, to insure that this number would be printed.